NATIONAL CAPITAL AREA BRANCH

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION FOR LABORATORY ANIMAL SCIENCE

DEAR 2022 NCAB/AALAS SEMINAR EXHIBITOR,
Again this year the exhibitors are asked to participate in the Scavenger Hunt. The Scavenger Hunt is actually a series of questions in varying formats that the

participants have to answer. The participants are non-exhibiting attendees. The answer pages are turned into the scavenger hunt booth daily and winners are selected at random from all the participants with the most correct answers.  It is a great opportunity to get your products out there and meet the supervisors of the future.  This year the participants will get Continuing Education Units for participating.
We are asking the vendors to submit questions that could only be answered by visiting your booth. They can be about specific products, new product lines or any other areas of interest. Please submit two (2) clear multiple choice, or true or false questions and provide the answers. Usually questions with one or two word answers are easiest for us to use. The company name will be provided with each question on the form itself.

For Example:

The Awesome Caging Company, 

What materials does The Awesome Caging Company use in their high temp cages?

a) Polystyrene

b) Polypropylene 

c) Polyestrous

d) Polycarbonate (correct)

If you have any questions regarding the Scavenger Hunt feel free to call me at

410-259-0934   Please submit your questions as soon as possible to:
Attn: Kim Volkert
jellybeansmate@gmail.com
The deadline for questions is 8/14/22
Thank you for your participation in this event.

Sincerely,

Kim Volkert
NCAB/AALAS

Scavenger Hunt Chair
